
Title: Dangerous Parking on Snowdenham Lane Bend 

Description Over recent yeas a number of people have taken to parking their cars on the bend 
on Snowdenham Lane  
which severely restricts visibility and is potentially dangerous.  The issue has been 
raised with Surry County Council in the past. 

Owner: Surrey Count Council 

Area: Highways 

Status To be determined 

Last Updated: 29/07/2022 

 

Actions 
Date Action by Action/Event 

29/07/2022 BVS Check ownership and status with BPC and determine how to 
progress. 

07/07/2022  Issue raised at BVS AGM 

 

Details 
As reported at the 2022 BVS AGM: 

 Snowdenham Lane parking.  
This continues to be an issue, with no action taken by Waverley or by Surrey, despite many and 

various representations over the years. BVS committee will raise the matter again with both 

councils, and request that all other concerned parties do likewise. 


